
 
 
 
 
Dear Cannon Parents, 
 
 
Needless to say, the current year has been anything but ordinary.  The presence of COVID 
required the world to pivot and adapt in ways that we never could have imagined.  Cannon 
reduced capacity on our buses, required all riders and drivers to wear masks and sanitized our 
buses twice daily in order to mitigate the spread of COVID.  We thank our families, the drivers 
and the students for making this a successful year.  And while there is reason for hope and 
optimism, we cannot at this time say for certain what next year will bring, but we are planning a 
return to more normal operations with increased capacities again on our buses.   
 
We understand that many families have chosen to step back from bus transportation during this 
time, but we do hope that we will have the opportunity to serve again, those who have taken a 
break from the bus.  We look forward to seeing the faces (with or without a mask) of more riders 
in the 2021-22 school year. 
 
As you prepare to enroll in our bus service, please keep in mind that if your child(ren) was/were 
enrolled in the service last year and you do not need to make any changes, then you do not need 
to take any action.  If you have moved or need to adjust your service, then you should complete a 
new enrollment form. 
 
If you have any questions concerning routes or stops, please contact me at 704-920-7203 or by 
emailing me at dwyke@cannonschool.org. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Danny Wyke 
Director of Transportation 
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